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By John Falcetano

John Falcetano (john.falcetano@brooksrehab.org) is Director Corporate Compliance at Brooks Health System in
Jacksonville, FL.

A critical element of any effective compliance program is monitoring. As a service to our members, each month
this column focuses on potential monitors for specific business lines or functions.

As we focus on getting COVID-19 vaccinations across the country, providers must be aware of the financial
obligations caused by COVID-19. Compliance professionals should monitor their organizations in relation to the
Provider Relief Fund (PRF), administered by the Department of Health & Human Services (HHS). Many providers
received payments from the HHS under the PRF as part of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security
(CARES) Act.

This document is only available to members. Please log in or become a member.

Become a Member Login
 

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s .

- 1 -

Terms of Use

https://compliancecosmos.org/compliance-today-july-2021
https://compliancecosmos.org/prf-report-monitoring
mailto:john.falcetano@brooksrehab.org
https://www.hcca-info.org/Membership/AboutMembership.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Compliance Today - July 2021
	PRF report monitoring
	This document is only available to members. Please log in or become a member.



